
7th Grade Team Is Back!
6th Grader Saves the Day

We are back to having a 7th grade girls’ team this year! Clara Salinas from the 6th grade has agreed 
to play up, so now we have five players to form a 7th grade team. We are grateful for Clara’s courage 
and generosity, and we welcome her to the squad.

What’s important this year is that we play as a team. Together we can play with the best of them. Also 
important is that we keep up our grades and stay healthy.

Still Looking for More Players
Because the 7th grade has such a small roster, we’re still inviting more 7th graders to consider joining. 
With such few players this year, everyone will get more individualized attention and be guaranteed a 
healthy amount of playing time. If you are interested, or even just thinking about it, please come to our 
Thursday practice (tonight) and try us out!

Important Practice Date: 7:15 pm Thursday, February 22
All 7th grade players should attend this Friday’s practice at 7:15-9:15 in the gym. This will be the only 
guaranteed practice before our first game, and an important one. I’d like the parents to be there as well, 
so please arrive before 9:00 pm to pick up your child.

The Upcoming Week

• Saturday: First Game! We play St. Vincent at 11:00 am. Please be there by 10:30.

• Wednesday Practice?: We might change our Thursday practice to Wednesday, 
depending which day is best for all players to attend.

• There is no game against St. Peter Martyr on Feb 25 this Sunday. They 

do not have a 7th grade team this year.
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Other News:

• Our next game will be against Notre Dame’s 7th grade on Friday, March 2.
• I have basketball videos that I’d like to share with the team. Please see me for details.
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